## Adoption of Director District Boundaries – Board

Action to be taken: I move the Board adopt the revised Director District

Boundaries as presented at the May 26, 2022 board

meeting.

At the May 26, 2022 board meeting, the Administration presented recommended revisions to existing Director District Boundaries in order to equalize the populations in each district. By law, reviews to make certain that Director District populations are balanced must be conducted every ten years, when the 10-year census information is available; however, Districts may conduct a review and make changes any time it is believed the populations have significantly become imbalanced.

Also on May 26<sup>th</sup>, as required by law, a public hearing was conducted on the proposed boundary adjustments; there was no public input.

Once the Board takes action to modify the boundaries, the administration will file the necessary paperwork with King Co.